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Dates for your diary: 
x Borough athletic 

competition at Lea 
Valley—Wednesday 
19h June PM   

x Sports Day—
Thursday 20th June  
(AM Years 3 and 5 
and PM Years 4 & 6)  

x 5E class assembly—
Friday 21st June 8.40 
a.m.  

x Joint Summer 
Fete—Saturday 22nd 
June 12.00 p.m.—
3.00 p.m. hosted at 
Tottenhall Infant 
School  

x ELC Dome Day— 
(selected pupils) Tues-
day 25th June 

x Curious Maths 
Quiz—Wednesday 
26th June  

x Year 2 parents 
meeting new class 
teachers—
Wednesday 3rd July 
9.00 a.m.  

x Walton-on-the-
Naze—Thursday 
11th July  

x Year 6 Southend 
trip—Tuesday 16th 
July  

x End of term—
Friday 19th July 1.00 
p.m.  
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PUNCTUALITY AND 
ATTENDANCE TABLE 
Which class will win the  
trophies next week?   
Another amazing result 
for 5A; 5th week running. 
4C won the attendance. 
Attendance has dropped 
across the school, this 
needs to improve.  

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

 CLASS  LATES  ATTENDANCE 

3S 6 90.2% 
3T 9 91.8% 
3M 9 96.1% 
4I 3 91.7% 
4C 4 96.7% 
4H 12 93.3% 
5A 1 90% 
5E 4 94.7% 
5L 11 92.8% 
6B 14 89.2% 
6O 5 90.6% 
6W 4 93.^% 

SMAB BAKE OFF 
Our first Great SMaB Bake Off 
has been simply sensational. We  
finished the week today with our 
Creative pupil team tasting each 
cake and judging on flavour and 
appearance - a very tough 
choice! The results:1st place - 
5A , 2nd place - 5L , 3rd place - 
6B  
Thank you so much to each class 
for tasting, evaluating, design-

ing, baking and decorating the cakes with such enthusiasm this 
week and an equally huge thank you to the staff who have made 
this week a complete success!  Biscuits next year! 
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BROOMFIELD COMMUNITY PROJECT  
A local group called Broomfield Pond Swim Society are 
crowdfunding to clean up and reopen the Broomfield Park 
ponds for swimming and recreation. They  have been work-
ing with The Mayor of London's Office to get this project off 
the ground and the next step is getting as much community 
backing as possible.  
 
‘Do you and your children love wild swimming? The Broomfield Pond Swim Society 
are crowdfunding to clean up and reopen the paddling pool and bathing pond in 
Broomfield Park. A pledge of just £2 can make a huge difference so please do get    

involved. Spacehive will ask for your postcode, it's im-
portant to add this because the Mayor of London's Office 
want to see a show of local support. Thanking you in ad-
vance.’ 
 
https://www.spacehive.com/broomfield-pond-swim-society?
searchText=broomfield  

HELP FOR THE SUMMER FAIR – Saturday 22nd June  
Message from FOTSA 

Volunteers: The Summer Fair is run every year by vol-
unteer parents and we need your help! If you can help out 
on the day with any of the following stalls between 10.30 
and 4.30 (including set up and tidy away), please leave your 
name with the school offices or email fotsa.n13@gmail.com. The stalls include - Cakes, Tea & 
coffee, BBQ, Beat the Goalie, Bouncy Castle, 2nd hand toys, 2nd hand books, 2nd hand uni-
form, Silent Auction, Crafts table, Face painting, Hair Braiding, Raffle Tickets, Photo booth, 
Story Corner, Lucky Dip and Teddy Bear Tombola. 

Donations: We also need donations for the fair. If you are able to donate any of the fol-
lowing that would be fantastic - please leave with the school offices; 

x 2nd hand books (adult and children’s books, fiction and non-fiction) 
x 2nd hand toys and soft toys for the teddy tombola 
2nd hand uniform, including all basics as well as school emblem, bags, shoes and p.e kits 
If you are able to purchase something new to donate to the fair we would be very grateful of 
purchases of the following. Small toys for the lucky dip (e.g. small animal figures, cars, 
playdoh pots, stickers) 

x Craft materials for the craft stall 
For the food stalls - packets/ jars/ bottles of tea bags, coffee, sugar, squash, plastic cups, to-
mato ketchup, mustard, brown sauce, burger relish, lemonade bottles, coke and lemonade 
cans 
Anything not used at the fair will be donated to the Food Bank.  

Thank you very much for your help, don't forget to buy your raffle tickets and see you, and 
all your family, friends and neighbours, on Saturday the 22nd June!  

https://www.spacehive.com/broomfield-pond-swim-society?searchText=broomfield
https://www.spacehive.com/broomfield-pond-swim-society?searchText=broomfield
mailto:fotsa.n13@gmail.com
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stnicholasstlaurence.dorset.sch.uk%2Ftag%2Fcake-sale%2F&ei=wVhKVaGxPK-O7Aap9IHQBg&bvm=bv.92291466,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNHDlgk9g_ceTeq2HxMXqEy4j
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TOTTENHAM HOTSPURS FOOTBALL CLUB  
 
 
 

Year 3 & 4 football team 
had the privilege of visit-
ing Tottenham Hotspurs 
Football Club’s state of 
the art training facility 
and even got to play in  
some short-sided games 
against Enfield School.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
The afternoon was excellent fun and the boys 
played some wonderful football with some real tal-
ent emerging. The whole experience was described 
by one of the children as ‘luxurious’, I was quick to 
agree. Many thanks to Miss Bell for her support 
throughout the afternoon and for the team's commitment and good behaviour — they 
were a real credit to the school.. 
by Mr Hunt 


